
Council Order: 2025-038  Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard 
June 9, 2025 

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for FY25 Snow & Ice Deficit 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of $547,424 from General 
Fund Free Cash to cover the FY25 Snow and Ice budget deficit. 

Explanation: This is the annual vote needed to close out the FY 25 snow & ice budget.  The 
state allows municipalities to deficit spend in snow and ice as there is no way to know how much 
you will need each Winter to fund snow removal operations.  

 

 


